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Dear parents/carers,

Arithmetic Tests:
Every Tuesday the children will now be bringing home the arithmetic test that they have completed the day before. The children may have key questions highlighted that we would like them to try and correct at home. We expect these tests back in the following day. 

Maths Calculation Café:

On Monday 26th November, we will be hosting a ‘calculation café’ in the Year 3 classrooms from 3.30pm to 4.00pm.  In this time, we will go through each of the Year 3 formal written methods and give you and your child time to practice the methods together.  We will then hand out a maths information poster for you to take home. 
We hope that this will then aid you in supporting your child at home.

If you are interested in this event, please complete the reply slip below and return to your child’s class teacher by Wednesday 21st November.


Many thanks.
From
The Year Three Team

________________________________________________________________________________________________
Year 3 - Maths Calculation Café 
Monday 26th November 3.30pm – 4pm

Name of child _________________________________                          	Class ____________

I would like to reserve _____ adult place(s) for the Calculation Café on Monday 26th November and I will be bringing my Year 3 child with me.

Signed _________________________________		                 Date _______________																			



